
 

 

CORONA (COVID-19) UPDATE 

 

 
To Our Valued Anybattery Customers: 

 

As a company, we are taking the Coronavirus very seriously; we are considering the 

needs of our customers, employees and community as well as the risks. To minimize the 

risk of transmission we are requiring our employees to follow the guidelines set forth by 

the CDC and the WHO. Washing / sanitizing hands regularly throughout each shift, 

covering your cough or sneeze and social distancing. It is our company mandate to stay 

home if you are not feeling well. 

 

“We understand the essential nature of Anybattery products & capabilities to your 

supply chain, and we will continue to operate and support you throughout this crisis.” 

 

As an FDA registered and inspected ISO 9001:2015 medical device manufacturing 

facility, we will continue to operate throughout this crisis and promptly provide you 

quality products. We believe that communication is key; our lines are and will remain 

open to address any questions or concerns that you may have. 

 

We would like to thank our healthcare professionals who are battling this worldwide 

pandemic on the front lines. You bring hope and comfort to a very unsettling time and we 

are beyond grateful to you.  

 

Stay strong and stay healthy,  

Anybattery Management Team 

 


